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Dear Keith, Ruth and the whole Mill Grove family 
 

Congratulations on 120 years of sharing the love of God with all who come your way.  
We at Albany Church feel privileged to have connected with the Mill Grove story in just a 

small way over recent years. We love being in the Mill Grove ‘atmosphere’. 
We give thanks for the past, and pray Gods richest blessing  

and guidance for both now and the future. 
 

With much love from all the folk at Albany Church. 
 

 


